

Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>

P&Z

Lars B Ostervold

com> To: Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov> Wed, Dec 4, 2024 at 9:42 AM

Jeremy

I am in opposition to the variance on 7'3" fence at 102 McCall st The contractor did a great job on the fence but they should have known the height was supposed to be 6'

We don't need more variants

When we had to replace our fence due to Zeka we followed the normal regulations

This fence doesn't meet the requirements

Thanks

Lars Ostervold aka Bernie

218 St Charles St

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS

[Quoted text hidden]